Draft Template to email to teachers explaining GCA Schools Project

From:  
Sent: 
To:
Subject: Connecting primary school children in UK and Ghana

The Greeting Card Association is not-for-profit trade organisation, supporting the greeting card industry and sharing the joy of communicating through cards

We have been running an initiative connecting primary school children in the UK and Ghana through cards. It’s free to join and schools signing up receive a pack of specially printed greeting cards for the children to write, plus a teaching aid on Ghana. 

We are looking for more UK schools to take part in this exciting initiative,  if you’re interested please click here for more information or contact adriana@gca.cards who is leading the project.

Kind regards

